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Regional Council Composition - Additional Member Representing the 

City of Vaughan 

 
On June 25, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1.  Council receive the resolutions from the local municipalities confirming that a bylaw to 

change the composition of Regional Council, substantially in the form outlined in 

Attachment 1, has the support of a majority of the local municipalities representing a 

majority of the electors in York Region. 

2. The Regional Clerk be directed to issue notice of a public meeting in September 2020 

regarding Regional Council’s intention to consider a bylaw to change its composition 

by increasing the number of members representing the City of Vaughan from four (4) 

to five (5). 
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